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Lecture series, "Adventures in Research” continues with Dr. Herbert York's
lecture on his experiences as a negotiator at the Comprehensive Nuclear
Test Ban Treaty discussions

February 18, 1981

Dr. Herbert York, a physicist and former chancellor of the University of California, San Diego, will discuss
his experiences as a negotiator at the Comprehensive Nuclear Test Ban Treaty discussions during the next
"Adventures in Research" lecture at UC San Diego.

The lecture, titled "Negotiating with the Russians, A Personal Experience," is scheduled for noon, Wednesday,
Feb. 25, in conference room 111A in the Administrative Complex. The public is welcome and admission is free.

York, who worked on the Manhattan Project to build the first atomic bomb during World War I, is an
internationally recognized authority on the problems of nuclear disarmament.

York was the first chancellor of UC San Diego, assuming that post in 1961. He resigned for reasons of health
in 1964 but remained as a professor of physics. He is currently director of the Science, Technology and Public
Affairs Program on the campus.

The UC San Diego "Adventures in Research" lecture series is sponsored by the Council of Provosts, the
Public Information Office, and Third College. York's talk will be the final lecture in the winter series with four
lectures scheduled for the spring quarter.

For more information contact: Paul Lowenberg, 452-3120
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